
Dear BCS Parents, 
 
This morning's drop off went very well so there will be no changes to drop off. 
 
This afternoon's pick up did not go well and needs work and changes.  We hit a perfect storm, 
literally, that killed our radios and made communication a mess.  One of the promises we have 
made to you is if something does not work we will change it and move on.  Please see the 
changes to Pick Up below: 
 
Lower Elementary - nothing changes.  Please queue and your child will be brought to you. 
 
Upper Elementary - the big change for upper elementary is that 6th grade ​WILL NOT​ be 
released to the circle drive and therefore only upper elementary will release to the Circle Drive. 
Please queue and we will get your kids to you much quicker tomorrow. 
 
Middle School (6-8) - when you arrive on campus please park.  If the parking spots in front of 
the secondary building and CSA are full then park by building A.  Just park and then text your 
child.  In your text say: 

● name of child 
● where you are parked 
● the grade of your child 
● who you are 

There will be faculty members at doors and outside to make sure your child walks to your car. 
If your middle schooler does not have a phone then please email the same information to the 
address below by grade level: 

● pickup6@brentwoodchristian.org 
● pickup7@brentwoodchristian.org 
● pickup8@brentwoodchristian.org 

 
High School - when you arrive on campus please park.  If the parking spots in front of the 
secondary building and CSA are full then park by building A.  Just park and then text your 
student.  In your text say: 

● name of student 
● where you are parked 
● the grade of your student 
● who you are 

There will be faculty members at doors and outside to make sure your student walks to your car. 
If your high schooler does not have a phone then please email the same information to the 
address below by grade level: 



● pickup9@brentwoodchristian.org 
● pickup10@brentwoodchristian.org 
● pickup11@brentwoodchristian.org  
● pickup12@brentwoodchristian.org 

Thank you for your patience.  The great news is that we were back in school.  Now please join 
me in prayer for no rain between 3:25-4:00 tomorrow! 
 
 
Blessings, 
Jay Burcham 
President 
 


